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July 8, 2015

Via Emalil

Andy Cantrell, Executive Director of Operations
Tupelo Public School District

72 South Green Street

Tupelo, MS 38804

Re: Tupelo Public School District, Tupelo Middle School Addition &
Renovations, Tupelo, MS

Dear Mr. Cantrell:

Please see the attached proposal from Dabbs Engineering Company for the site
survey at the Tupelo Middle School. It is my recommendation to accept this proposal
and proceed with the work.

If you are in agreement, please sign the proposal and return to our office.

Sincerely,

cga//ﬂan

Charles Laney, AgSoc. Al

pc: JBHM # 15047.00.01



DABBS ENGINEERING COMPANY, INC.

ENGINEERS | SURVEYORS | GEOTECHNICAL | MATERIALS TESTING / ENVIRONMENTAL

June 28, 2015

Mr. Charles Laney, Architect
JBHM Architects

P. O. Box 1643

Tupelo, MS 38802

Re: Proposal for Geotechnical Investigation, Tupelo Middle School Classroom Addition,
Tupelo, Mississippi

Dear Charles:

First, let me thank you for the opportunity to offer our services to you on the proposed
project. As requested, we are proposing to furnish the required geotechnical services
necessary to develop foundation designs for the above referenced addition to the
Tupelo Middle School for the Tupelo Public School District. This is anticipated to
consist of a sufficient number of soil borings to determine the subsurface conditions.
We will furnish a report of our findings along with foundation recommendations for the
flump sum of $2250. We can begin as soon as notified with a report within one week of
the completion of field work.

Once again, we appreciate your considering us for this work. Should you need any
further information, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

T s

Thomas R. Dabbs, P.E.

P.O. BOX 7064 « 1050 N. Eason Blvd. - Suite 1 » Tupelo, Mississippi 38802
Phone (662) 841-0162 » Fax (662) 841-0431 » E-Mail: tdabbs@dabbsengineering.com



